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PLANNING APPLICATION REPRESENTATION  
(RECEIVED VIA COUNCIL’S WEBSITE) 
 
 

Name: Lynne Ducker 

Address: Riduna, Hugh Street, St Mary’s, IOS 

Date Received: 30/06/2014 

Application: P/14/031/FUL – Porthcressa Flats, Porthcressa Road, St Mary’s 

Representation: My mother has received the letter dated 26th June regarding 

the proposed development at Porthcressa. Please could you let 

us know if there will be any impact on the three garages my 

mother owns as it is not clear from the plans. Many thanks 

Planning 

Department 

Response:  

 

02/07/2014 - I have been in touch with the applicant who has 

confirmed that the repair, rendering and painting of the 

concrete structure will extend to the exterior of the garages at 

ground floor level but none of the proposed works extend to the 

garage doors or their interiors. The application indicates that 

scaffolding would be required to carry out the works so it may 

be worth contacting the applicant (Diana Mompoloki) directly 

in order to establish the level of disruption, if any, that this may 

cause.  

 

 
 


